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A Short History of Photoshop The first version of Photoshop was released in 1989 by two
developers, Bruce Horn and John Knoll, who were working for a company called Pacific Data
Images (PDI). Photoshop came about through a meeting between the two and a third partner,
Wally Fraiser. The first version of Photoshop cost $2,995 when released in 1990 and was
available only for Macintosh computers. However, a few years later, Photoshop became the most
popular program for the Macintosh platform, and the file format it produced was given the
extension.PSD, which stands for Photoshop Document. Converted to Windows for the first time
in 1998, Photoshop continued to grow in popularity, but the first real success came with the
advent of the World Wide Web and the rise of the Internet in general. By the year 2000,
Photoshop had become the centerpiece of what many described as the Internet revolution. Adobe
had also acquired the company Macromedia (which had developed Flash), and Photoshop was the
primary tool for Flash developers. A $5 Million Dollar Marketing Flop One of the first
products Adobe created for Mac was a drawing program called Photoshop Elements. In 2001, the
company introduced a $5 million marketing campaign that promoted the product as a way for the
beginner to edit and create images, and for the amateur to professionally edit and enhance
their work. This attempt to market to the general public had many factors, but was marketed
as a good program for beginners to use who lacked the money to invest in a professional
program like Photoshop. The program started with a free version that could be purchased later
for $29.95, and $39.95 for the full version. The $5 million marketing campaign was so drastic
that it never really took hold, but the company is said to have been financially successful
nonetheless because of the program's international success. By 2006, the company reported
that Adobe had sold more than 10 million copies of Photoshop Elements around the world, and
that the free version had generated more than 7 million users. Photoshop's Most Popular
Version After the success of Photoshop Elements and the general availability of inexpensive,
portable computers, Adobe revamped its professional program, Photoshop CS. The new program
emphasized ease of use and incorporated many tools that had been absent from earlier
versions. Photoshop CS was available in 1999 for $179.95, but had an upgrade program that
gave you the full version when you purchased the product for $239.95. Ad
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An alternative to Photoshop is Paint.NET. It has many advanced features and is a competent
tool. It is less powerful than Photoshop though. Photoshop has more features, but it is
designed to edit high-res images and is also more complicated. Pixlr (formerly Picnik) is a
web-based photo editor, sharing website and photo-organizing tool. It is free to use for
personal use. It is very popular because of its simplicity, speed and options for
professional users. Sketchbook Pro Sketchbook Pro is a graphic design and illustration tool
designed for projects by designers, editors, and illustrators. It is an alternative to Adobe
Photoshop. Use Cases Websites Most sites use Photoshop to edit images, add text and layout,
and maintain overall site design elements. Adobe Photoshop is more powerful and has a larger
community of users. If you are a website designer, and you use Photoshop, you will always
have access to an army of experts if you need help with a project. Every website uses images
for different reasons, so a photographer will often use Photoshop to edit, color correct, and
enhance the quality of the photos he takes. Alternatively, a graphic designer will usually
use Photoshop to create the graphics used on websites, and web developers will use Photoshop
to create the layout, design elements and other components of the websites. Other Services A
website developer sometimes uses Photoshop to produce images for websites that he does not
build from scratch. Powerful tools The tools in Photoshop have advanced features that make it
the industry standard. Photoshop (and its siblings, like Lightroom) are more powerful and
easier to use than other tools, and that is why they are so popular. Adobe Photoshop is the
most widely used graphics editing tool in the world. Adobe Photoshop has more features than
other tools, and it has the largest community of users. It is designed to help you do the
following: Edit images Create new images from scratch Add type to existing images Add text
and other design elements Create and animate graphics and animations Our research did not
determine which tool was best for different types of users. To determine the best tool for
any user, you need to analyze the specific needs of each person. Be sure to read the guide to
types of users, and think about what specific tasks you would like to accomplish. Consider
the following when choosing a graphic editor 388ed7b0c7
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var baseForOwn = require('./_baseForOwn'), castFunction = require('./_castFunction'); /** *
Iterates over own enumerable string keyed properties of an object and * invokes `iteratee`
for each property. The iteratee is invoked with three * arguments: (value, key, object).
Iteratee functions may exit iteration * early by explicitly returning `false`. * * @static *
@memberOf _ * @since 0.3.0 * @category Object * @param {Object} object The object to iterate
over. * @param {Function} [iteratee=_.identity] The function invoked per iteration. *
@returns {Object} Returns the new mapped object. * @see _.mapKeys * @example * * var users =
{ * 'fred': { 'user': 'fred', 'age': 40 }, * 'pebbles': { 'user': 'pebbles', 'age': 1 } * };
* * _.mapValues(users, function(o) { return o.user; }); * // => ['fred', 'pebbles']
(iteration order is not guaranteed) * * // The `_.property` iteratee shorthand. *
_.mapValues(users, 'user'); * // => ['fred', 'pebbles'] (iteration order is not guaranteed)
*/ function mapValues(object, iteratee) { var result = {}; iteratee = baseForOwn(object,
castFunction(iteratee)); baseForOwn(object, function(val, key, object) { var value = typeof
val =='string'? [val, key, object] : val; if (value) { result[value[0]] = value[1]; } });
return result; } module.exports = mapValues; --- author: - | Danijar Hafner, Dinesh Manocha,
Eric Elsen, Heinrich Zhang\ University of Wisconsin Madison\
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High-efficiency electrocatalytic CO2 reduction to CO over
poly(3,5-bis(trifluoromethyl)benzene)-modified silver nanoparticle nanoribbons on electrode
arrays. Poly(3,5-bis(trifluoromethyl)benzene) and poly(3,4,5-trifluorobenzene) functionalized
silver nanoparticle (AgNP) nanoribbons are prepared and characterized by transmission
electron microscopy (TEM), UV-vis spectroscopy, and electrochemical measurements. The
addition of poly(3,5-bis(trifluoromethyl)benzene) to the solution results in the self-
assembly of AgNP nanoribbons with strongly enhanced electrocatalytic activity toward the
reduction of carbon dioxide to form carbon monoxide.Q: How to convert list of strings into
list of integers in python? How to convert list of strings into list of integers? For example
I have list: my_list = ['a', 'b', 'c', 'd', 'e', 'f'] Now I want to convert this list into
list of integer (so it must be list of 10-digit numbers). Is there a possible way to do it?
A: It looks like you want to combine the values of the list with the modulo-operator: my_list
= ['a', 'b', 'c', 'd', 'e', 'f'] [int(x) % 10 for x in my_list] Result: [0, 0, 0, 0, 1, 2] //
// Generated by class-dump 3.5 (64 bit) (Debug version compiled Oct 15 2018 10:31:50). // //
class-dump is Copyright (C) 1997-1998, 2000-2001, 2004-2015 by Steve Nygard. // #import
@interface NSObject (TSMocking) - (id)intermediateItemsOfNilSubscript; @end 10Bass 10Bass is
a drummer, songwriter and producer from New York, currently based in Miami. 10Bass has
released two solo albums: the 2012 self-titled
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No, it's not possible to play online in Tank Commander on Linux (tested on Ubuntu). You'll
always get the server message "The server is currently offline". You can still download the
game, however, it's just not online-enabled. You can't install the game unless you have a
Microsoft Windows installation. This is because the installer is designed to only work with
Windows. Please note that this is not a copy of the game but a linux version of the game.
It's the exact same game as you get on windows, the only difference is the
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